Dear Editor:

I wish to submit a new manuscript entitled “Bronchospasm during induction of anesthesia, a Case Report” for consideration by “Galen Medical Journal”. 
I confirm that this work is original and has not been published elsewhere nor is it currently under consideration for publication elsewhere.
One of the life threatening emergencies in critical care is severe bronchospasm. Understanding this topic is necessary for medical providers. Except the anesthesia, bronchospasm can occur in other clinical conditions like presence of blood and secretions in patient’s airway tracts. Urgent treatment prevents patient’s hypoxia, bradycardia and hypotension. Because of the importance of this issue, this manuscript submitted to the Journal.
Please address all correspondence concerning this manuscript to me at s.vojdani@fums.ac.ir
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript. 
Sincerely,
Salman Vojdani, MD.
 Assistant professor, Anesthesia Department, Fasa University of Medical Sciences.
4/17/2017
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